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RE:  FIRST NATIONS SUMMIT OFFICE IS PLEASED TO WELCOME NEW STAFF, IS  

REOPENED TO VISITORS AND IS ONCE AGAIN AVAILABLE FOR IN-PERSON 
MEETING ROOM RENTALS  

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
OFFICE REOPENING 
 
The First Nations Summit (FNS) office is again fully open to in-person visitors. Our 
regular office hours are 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM Monday through Friday. 
 
For the past years of the COVID-19 pandemic, the FNS office continued to operate and 
carry out our work on a hybrid basis. We appreciate the patience and understanding 
exercised by everyone during this time. 
 
As of August 21, 2023, we have been open and staffed in our Reception area. We are 
pleased to welcome Lauryn Adolph as our new Receptionist. Lauryn is a member 
of the Xaxl’ip Nation. 
 
We are also pleased to welcome our new Administrative Assistant, Marilyn Kelly. 
Marilyn Kelly is a member of Musqueam Indian Band. 
 
We are also pleased to welcome Laura Guglielmin, who started as the Digital 
Records Clerk on September 1, 2023. 
 
 
MEETING ROOM BOOKINGS 
 
Effective immediately, we are now able to accept meeting room bookings. The FNS 
office is able to host small meetings of 2 – 20 participants in either our Caucus Room 
or Boardroom. 
 
Please contact our Receptionist Lauryn Adolph by telephone (604) 926 9903, 1 866 
990 9939 or by email (ladolph@fns.bc.ca) to inquire about rates and availability. 
  
We look forward to once again seeing visitors in our office. 
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